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George V. Voinovich, Governor Craig A. Glazer, Chairman 

OHIO POWER SITING BOARD 

March 28, 1996 

Michael C. Regulinski 
Senior Counsel 
Legal Services Department 
Edison Plaza 
300 Madison Avenue 
Toledo, Ohio 43652 

RE: Letter of Notification 
Delafoil 138 kV Supply Line 
Case No. 96-276-EL-BIiN 
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Dear Mr. Regulinski: 

This is in response to your Letter of Notification for the 
above referenced project which was filed on March 15, 1996. 
Please be informed that the filing meets the informational 
requirements for a Letter of Notification as required by Ohio 
Administrative Code 4906-15-12 and the project may proceed. 
In addition, the requested waiver of the 90 day filing time 
period is hereby granted. 

An invoice for the direct cost of processing this Letter of 
Notification will be forthcoming. The remittance should be 
made payable to the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, Fund 
561, Power Siting Fund. 

Please notify the Board at least seven (7) days prior to the 
planned date of construction and within seven (7) days 
following completion of the project. 

Sincerely, 

ICim Wissman 
Siting Officer 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
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